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26Health  
801 N. Magnolia Ave. 
Suite 106 
Orlando, FL 32803 
 
Dear Latrice Stewart,  
 
On behalf of [Partner Organization Name], I’m writing to express our full support for 26Health’s 
application for the Federally Qualified Health Center Look-Alike designation. This represents a 
vital opportunity to double down on 26Health’s mission of providing comprehensive primary care 
and behavioral health services in the Orlando community, where the need for inclusive, 
accessible care is significant. 
 
As a trusted collaborator of 26Health, we’ve seen firsthand your dedication to delivering high-
quality, whole-person care. Your commitment to ensuring that everyone receives exceptional 
care, regardless of insurance status or ability to pay, is inspiring and directly aligns with the 
values of the Federally Qualified Health Center program. I am confident this designation will 
greatly assist them as they work to  address critical gaps in services in Central Florida, 
particularly for the LGBTQ community.  
 
More than just providing healthcare, I know 26Health is committed to building community. This 
important designation will not just benefit them- it will strengthen our entire community and our 
collaborative efforts to bolster health and wellness throughout the region. We are excited to 
support them as they embark on this important journey, knowing that their 
holistic approach—integrating behavioral health and primary care—will meet the unique needs 
of the community. 
 
We fully support 26Health’s pursuit of Federally Qualified Health Center Look-Alike status  and 
look forward to continuing our partnership and seeing the impact this will have on community 
health.  
 
Sincerely, 
[Name] 
[Title] 
[Partner Organization Name] 
[Contact Information] 
 


